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Dear Mr Poddar 

PWCS and NCIG applications for authorisation A91110-A91112 - submissions in 
response to the draft determination 

As you are aware, the original closing date for submissions in relation to the ACCC's draft 
determination was 20 March 2009. 

The ACCC received one public submission from Shenhua Watermark Coal Pty Ltd, a copy of 
which is attached. 

The ACCC will provide the Applicants with a copy of any public submissions it receives 
froni interested parties prior to the pre-decision conference on 2 April 2009. 

Following the pre-decision conference, the ACCC ordinarily provides a further short period 
for parties to provide a written submission to the ACCC in response to issues raised at the 
conference or in relation to any outstanding issues. 

This letter has been placed on the ACCC's public register. If you wish to discuss any aspect 
of this matter, please contact me on (02) 6243 1266 or Jaime Martin on (03) 9290 1477. 

Yours sincerely 

David Hatfield 
Director 
Adjudication Branch 


